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18 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We continue to monitor school travel improvements for our Academy community and all chosen modes of 

transport; we want to ensure we are doing our best to create optimum outcomes for travellers using all different 

modes of transport. 

Currently, we are working closely with BCP as they run a 2024 audit of school travel in the area – they are keen to 

see where the areas for improvement lie, and any barriers needing to be overcome. 

In order to help us in these aims, please can you kindly complete the latest BCP School Travel Survey for parents, link 

here, by Monday 22 January: 

The Bourne Academy Parent/Guardian Travel Survey (surveymonkey.com) 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 

https://www.thebourneacademy.com/page/?title=Canford+School&pid=54
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TheBourneAcademyParentSurvey

